
AUGUST 31, 2016 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
THROUGH:   BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 
 
THROUGH:   KATHLEEN CONNELLY, CITY CLERK 
 
FROM:   JANET R. MASON, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT:   AGENDA ITEM FOR SEPTEMBER 20, 2016: 
    APPLICATION FOR A PERMANENT EXTENSION 
    OF PREMISES FOR HITCHING POST LLC  
     
 
An application for a permanent extension of premises has been submitted by Mr. 
Mehmood Mohiuddin for Hitching Post LLC located at 2341 N. Apache Trail in Apache 
Junction and was first heard at the council meeting of August 16.  At that time the council 
requested this item be brought back on the September 20 agenda along with a possible 
development agreement amendment.  Council may wish to vote on this item at this time 
or continue again to a later date if necessary.   
 
Correspondence has been received from building division, police department, planning 
division and the fire district, a copy of which is attached.  Please note the correspondence 
from the combined building and planning division recommendation and the police 
department memo.  The next step in the procedure is for the City Council to hold a public 
hearing on the application and make a recommendation for approval or denial to be 
forwarded to the State Department of Liquor Licenses and Control. 
 
 


